ST. AUGUSTINE CATHOLIC SCHOOL

PARENT BULLETIN
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St. Augustine Catholic School nurtures children in their God-centered faith
journey, while promoting academie excellence, individual growth, and life-long
service inspired by the Gospel.

St. Augustine does not discriminate on the basis of gender, race, ethnicity,
religious affiliation, English proficiency or disability.

PRINCIPAL’S NOTE

The students presented a truly incredible Christmas
Musical titled, “Miracle at Midnight”, by Ruth
Elaine Schram and Mark Cabaniss, directed by Mrs.
Alain Miller! The musical began with all students
singing, “Good Morning, Bethlehem!”. Next on
stage was the Fifth through Eighth Grade
presenting, “Count Your Many Taxes.” Preschool
through Second Grade sang their hearts out to, “O
Bethlehem, O Bethlehem!”, then students in Fifth
through Eighth Grade took the stage again and
performed, “Heavenly Hallelujahs” beautifully!
Next, it was time for our students in Third and
Fourth Grade to shine as they performed, “Holy
Light Tonight.” Then, Emily Flowers, a Seventh
Grade student sang a beautiful solo in, “Bethlehem
Bound”, accompanied by students in Fifth through
Eighth Grade. All students in Third through Eighth
Grade sang, “Miracle at Midnight”, together and
finally all students joined them for the finale and
reprise, “Good Morning, Bethlehem!” The students
performed their lines with great confidence and
intensity! The musical was adorable and the
children sang beautifully. I cannot say enough about
how blessed we are to have such an amazing music
and drama program.

May you be blessed with a heart that only knows
love, may baby Jesus teach you to pass your
blessings to all those around you and may you have
a Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year!

ACADEMIC FAIR PRESENTATION BOARDS
Students in grades 5 - 8 will need a tri-fold
presentation board for their Academic Fair project.
These can be purchased from the school office for
$3.50. Be sure to purchase this soon so that you
can work on it during Christmas break.

A MIRACLE AT MIDNIGHT

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM

A special thank you to Mrs. Alain Miller for all her
work in preparing our students for our Christmas
program. It was a beautiful performance!

HAT & MITTEN TREE

Thanks to your generous donations, we were able to
provide hats and mittens to many needy families in
Henry County.

CHRISTMAS BREAK

We will be on a two week Christmas break from
Thursday, December 21, 2023 - January 2, 2024.
Enjoy your family during this blessed holiday
season.

OMEA DISTRICT 1 CHOIR QUALIFIER

Congratulations to 7" grader Emily Flowers for
qualifying to perform with the OMEA District 1
Junior High Honors Choir! The Honors Festival
will take place on January 14, 2024 at 2:30 pm at
Stranahan Theater in Toledo. We are excited for this
opportunity in which she has worked so hard!

ENTREES FOR THE WEEK OF
December 18, 2023
The menu is also available on the school’s page of
the parish website and in the File Library on
OptionC.

MONDAY - Pepperoni Pizza
TUESDAY - Cheeseburger
WEDNESDAY - Mozzarella Cheese Sticks
THURSDAY - NO SCHOOL
FRIDAY - NO SCHOOL



ENTREES FOR THE WEEK OF
January 1, 2024

MONDAY - NO SCHOOL
TUESDAY - NO SCHOOL
WEDNESDAY - Hamburger
THURSDAY - Chicken Pasta Bake
FRIDAY - Pizza

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
12/20 End of 2nd Quarter
12/21/2023 - 1/2/2024 CHRISTMAS BREAK
1/5/24 2:00 pm School Mass
1/8/24 Dress Down Day
1/10  5:00 pm Parents’ Club meeting



